
Annual report – CS club 

The 2019-20 academic year was a great start to the Computer Science Club, with the release of 

the club’s annual Computer Science Newsletter, and participation in the International Olympiad 

in Informatics and approved affiliation with Hack Club, an international Computer Science 

society. 

The club published the annual Computer Science Newsletter summarising the latest 

advancements in digital technologies like Quantum Computing and Artificial Intelligence, along 

with future job opportunities in CS and setting challenging algorithmic problems for the 

readers! 

The members also participated in the International Olympiad in Informatics, an internationally 

renowned Olympiad (the second largest international Olympiad, in fact!) that encourages 

students to develop problem-solving skills and algorithmic thinking. Four members of the club 

made it to the national round - Shree Singhi, Siddhant Kejriwal, and Vikhyat Agarwal from grade 

10 and Rithvik Chatterjee from grade 12, who also qualified for the extremely selective national 

training camp. 

The club also gained membership to the prestigious Hack Club, a community of Computer 

Science clubs with more than 10,000 students worldwide. This opens up a plethora of 

opportunities for the students as a club, including carefully curated resources and tutorials 

along with assistance in hosting events in the form of access to premium software and grants 

worth thousands of dollars! 


